
 
Meeting Notes: Night of Prayer 

(June 5, 2013) 
 

We met on May 29, 2013; however, this was a Social Week; therefore, no notes were 
taken.  These notes capture our June 5, 2013 meeting, which was a Night of Prayer 
(NOP).  NOP is where we sit at the feet of Jesus to hear what He wants to speak to us!  
At the end of our prayer time, those who feel led, share what they heard.  Topic notes 
may not be in the order discussed during group, and they are not intended to cover 
everything discussed.  They are intended as highlights to capture the essence of our 
evening.  General notes follow each topic that was discussed.  

TOPICS DISCUSSED: 

Social Time:   

• During this meeting, we celebrated June birthdays.  Those present made a 
“Happy Birthday” video that was sent to the celebrants who were unable to 
attend.  

Prayer Time:  

• Both of us present were in a place where God wanted us to work on our next 21-
day prayer.  For me, that meant, I needed to go back and consolidate the many 
things He taught me during my first 21 days.  During that time, I was taken to 
specific scriptures in James.  At the end of prayer, it turned out God had also 
taken the other person present to James.  In the end, we were able to truly 
celebrate all God has done in both our lives through our 21-day prayer.   

• While I didn't take notes during our discussion, I did capture one key 
phrase:  patience is perspective!  The visual image God gave me to go with this 
phrase was from the old westerns where one person would be riding on the 
horse and the other person was walking behind with a rope attached to them.  If 
the person walking became weary or just couldn't keep up, they would fall 
down.  If the person on the horse kept going, they would end up dragging the 
person behind them to death!  Literally!  Takeaway:  Learn how to wait on others 
by being patient when they are weary or cannot keep up!  Things look much 
different along the journey when you're the one riding the horse!   

Upcoming Events: 

• Our next meeting was originally scheduled to be a Raising Godly Women (RGW) 
session.  However, between vacations and other life events, leadership is 
assessing what the upcoming meeting will look like.  Rest assured, unless God 
intervenes, we will meet; but it may just be us "older" women :-).  Once the plan 



 

2 

is developed, an email will go out to all attendees.   

Next Week’s Assignment: 

• Memory verse.  Please continue to work on our two memory verses:  Psalm 
33:4 and Psalm 51:6.  The more we sow the Word in our hearts, the more it will 
help reveal and push out the lies the enemy uses to torment us. 

Closing:     

• We closed our meeting in prayer with a time of need-specific prayer for the 
challenges that were lifted up, for the group overall, and as the Holy Spirit led.   

If you have questions, comments, or concerns about information contained in this 
document, or would like to be added to or removed from the email distribution for the 
meeting notes, please email us at wow2@wow2women.com or complete a Contact 
Form on our site wow2women.com.  


